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Dear Parent and Carers

Hope you’ve had a good week!

Further to my Dojo and Facebook post on
Thursday, just a reminder that there will be
an ‘Emergency Alert’ that sounds from
your phone or device on Sunday at 3pm. 

This week, Year 2 were visited by our long-
standing friend, Daya. Daya came in to
talk to the children about Islam as part of
our Religious Education curriculum and is
herself Sikh. Please read on to see the
fabulous photographs and hear all about
the brilliant experience!
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IMPORTANT
DATES:

Date: Friday 21st April 2023

PTA Meeting:
Friday 28th April
1.45pm
 
PTA Disco:
Tuesday 23rd
May

EYFS/KS1 -
straight after
school until 4pm 

KS2 4pm - 5pm 
 
Half term: 29th
May - 2nd June
2023

Summer Fete:
Friday 30th June 
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Yesterday Mrs Rogers posted news about the
forthcoming teacher strikes - Thursday 27th April and

Tuesday 2nd May. 
The school will be open to the following classes:
















On Friday 5th May, the whole school will make a
Coronation Crown of their choosing in celebration of
the King's Coronation weekend. Children will come

home with their resplendent crown on Friday night to
wear if they would like to. During Friday afternoon, we
will be parading our crowns in catwalk style so that the

children can show off the dazzling creations to each
other. I am looking forward to making and wearing

mine! 😊
The special school lunch is pasty and Victoria sponge

cake and we hope to be outside with music fit for a
King!
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School Disco date announced…!
On Tuesday 23rd May we will be holding a school PTA
disco. EYFS and Key Stage 1 (Y1 & Y2) will start straight

after school and disco until 4pm – please collect children
from their own classroom. 



KS2 disco (Y3, 4, 5 & 6) will arrive at 4pm. Please bring
children to the main entrance and collect at the main
entrance at 5pm. It’s a tricky business releasing the
children safely so please bear with us on collection. 

 Please note the change of times and entrances.



We have lots to get through between now and the end of
term including trips, and residential visits, SATs, summer

fair and sports days to name a few! 
On the final day of the academic year, there will be no

After-School Club until 5:30pm. The school will close to all
children at 3:15pm. 



Have a great weekend – I am kayaking racing on Sunday,

8am early start and I’m already looking forward to the
cake at the end of the 8 miles! Good luck to Mrs Lawry

who is running in her first London Marathon too!
Best wishes, Mrs May
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PTA Updates 



Your PTA needs you!
We appreciate not everyone is able to attend meetings and give their own time but there
is a very, quick, easy way that you and other members of your family can help us raise
money. This year we have registered with the Co-op card community scheme. This will

mean for every £1 spent at the Co-op they will donate 1p to our cause. We would be very
grateful if you could download the App yourself and encourage as many other family

members as possible to do the same this will allow us to increase our total very rapidly -
every little bit counts ! Once you have downloaded the Co-op app, go into the community
section and choose Treloweth PTA . The current total stands at £138.86. The image below

gives you all the information you need. If you hover your camera over the QR code it
should take you directly to the registration page. 























Here are some fundraising events/ dates for your diary and if you are able help, please
email trelowethpta@croftymat.org. 



Friday 28th April 1.45pm PTA meeting 

Tuesday 23rd May PTA Disco EYFS/KS1 3.15 - 4pm 
                                     KS2 4 – 5pm 

                                    
Friday 30th June PM Summer Fete 

Week beginning 3rd July Sports Week Fundraisers 



Thank you for your continued support, 
Mrs Warren and Mr Richards  (PTA representatives) 
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Rainbows and
Sunbeams

Reception have enjoyed
problem solving and
working together to
create large scale

shape pictures. The
classroom looked like a
wonderful art exhibition.

Y e a r  2  h a d  a  w o n d e r f u l  v i s i t  f r o m  D a y a  l e a r n i n g
a b o u t  I s l a m .  W e  d r e s s e d  i n  t r a d i t i o n a l  I n d i a n

c l o t h i n g  a n d  h a d  a  g r e a t  t i m e  d a n c i n g !  W e
l e a r n e d  a b o u t  t h e  h o l y  b o o k  t h e  Q u r a n ,  m o s q u e s

a n d  t r a d i t i o n a l  I s l a m i c  p r a c t i c e s .  W e  l e a r n e d
l o t s  a n d  h a d  a  w o n d e r f u l  t i m e !
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W e l l  d o n e  t o  S o p h i e  &  S k y l a ,  w h o  c o m p e t e d  w i t h
S u p r e m e  S t a r  M a j o r e t t e s  a t  t h e  f i r s t  c o m p e t i t i o n

o f  t h e  s e a s o n  a t  t h e  w e e k e n d  i n  D e v o n .  T h e y
c a m e  a w a y  w i t h  2 n d  i n  m i l i t a r y ,  2 n d  i n  p o m s  a n d

3 r d  i n  t w i r l -  b r i l l i a n t  r e s u l t s !  W e l l  d o n e !

Maths Whizz champions of
the week



In Year 1 we have been learning
about all the different ways we

can communicate. As part of this
learning, we have learnt to sign the
nursery rhyme, Hey Diddly Diddly.
We performed this to Mr Stoddern

before he taught us how to sign
our name and animal names.

Year 2
In Geography this week, Year 2 have been

locating Mexico and learning about Mexican
culture. In Art, we have been designing our
own Talavera Mexican pottery and we will

soon make our own out of clay. Mr
McCarthy let us look at some objects from

his trip to Mexico - they were amazing!

Year 3
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Year 1

In Year 3, we have been
learning about the pollination
process in science. We used

drama to help us understand
how pollen is transferred from

one flower to another.



Year 5 have been learning
about volcanoes! We've

defined what they are, learned
how they are formed and

drawn amazing diagrams to
label their features. 

In Year 4, we have started reading our
new Vipers text, ‘The Miraculous
Journey of Edward Tulane’. The

children have really enjoyed reading
the opening chapters and cannot wait
to see what happens to Edward as we
follow him on his amazing adventure!

Year 4

Year 6
Year 6 are having a practise
SATs week this week and so

far they are smashing it!
Well done everyone for your
continued enthusiasm and

effort - you are doing
yourselves proud! 
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Year 5

T R E L O W E T H  S C H O O L ' S  N E W S L E T T E R


